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Message from Miss Boardman 

 

The school council had a lovely surprise earlier 

this week when two of our governors, Jo Pat-

ton and Katharine Harbord presented them 

with a gift from the governing body  - an ab-

solutely beautiful table in the shape of a stack 

of books for our new library. 

Jo has been instrumental in the library devel-

opment, applying for grants and donations for 

books and furniture. We are grateful for the 

donations of some lovely furnishings donated 

for free from The Recycle Hub and donations 

of books from The Blue House Bookshop and 

Schoolreaders.org.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Certificates 

Congratulations to the superstar children re-

ceiving awards this week:      

Attenborough: Myley, Theo & Alexander 

Hadid:  Piotr, Eliza & Esmae 

Farah: Livvy, Ella & Trevor 

Kahlo: The Years and Harvey 

 

Well done everyone!  

 

 

Today is the last Celebration Assembly of the year 

as we have Sports Day next Friday and an ‘outdoor 

fun day’ for the children the week after.  It’s been 

great to see so many parents each week at our Fri-

day assemblies. I hope you are able to join us for 

the Church service on the last day when we will be 

saying ‘Goodbye’ to our leavers.  

Moving up …….  

This week, we enjoyed a whole school assembly 

on the theme of  change and moving on led by 

YOYO. This was followed by a workshop with 

Year 6 to help them to think more about their 

move to secondary school.  

Children have shown great courage and have all 

been brilliant this week as they have had some 

sessions in their new classes for September.   

Well done to the Y6 children who spent the day 

at their secondary schools on Wednesday and 

the new reception starters who visited for their 

transition morning .  

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/
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Dates  

Wednesday 12th July—Book Fair OPENS 

Friday 14th July— Family Picnic and Sports 

Day from 12 noon. Picnic 12-12:45pm. 

Monday 17th July—Book Fair CLOSES 

Thursday 20th July—Summer & Y6 Leavers 

Disco  KS1 5:30-6:30pm, KS2 8:30pm 

Tuesday 25th July—Leavers’ Service 2pm at 

Church  

Tuesday 25th July—School closes for sum-

mer holiday 

Tuesday 5th September—School reopens 

 

Click here to view term dates for 2023-24 

Sports Day—Friday 14th July  

We are looking forward to seeing you all for 
our family picnic and sports day on Friday 
14th July.  

If you are coming for the picnic, please ar-
rive at the playground gate between 12-
12:15pm.  

If you would like your child to have a picnic 
bag provided by school please book a lunch 
on Parent Pay. No hot meals will be served 
on this day.  

Children will go indoors with their classes at 
12:45pm and we aim to start the events at 
1pm.  

Children  should wear their PE kit all day 
with their team coloured t-shirt. A list of the 
teams / colours will be posted on dojo.  

There will be a raffle, cold drinks and ice 
creams for sale .  

 

 

 

Scholastic Book Fair 

 

On Wednesday 12th July, our school book fair will be open for 

you to browse through a wide variety of books for your children.  

The fair will be open in the hall at the end of each school day , so 

please pop along and have a look. 

We are a cashless school, so all payments will need be made online. All you need to do is scan 

the QR code you can see on the left of the page and it will take 

you directly to the webpage to make payment. Don’t worry 

about trying to find this email again as there will be lots of QR 

codes around the book fair to scan. 

The book fair will be outside on sports day for you to have an-

other look and buy any last minute books or presents. Books 

are a perfect gift! 

Holiday Vouchers  for Children entitled to 

Benefit related Free School Meals. 

If your child is entitled to benefits related free 

school meals, you will have been sent a holiday 

voucher to use on activities, sport camps and 

help with food. 

If you have any questions or haven’t received 

your voucher then please contact the school of-

fice. 

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/
https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Term-Dates-2023-24.docx-1.pdf
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Attenborough — Miss Davison  

What a busy week. I have been so impressed 
with all of the children’s courageous behav-
iour this week with their transition sessions. I 
got nothing but amazing feedback by Ms 
Pena-Harran and Mrs Bruce in the children 
behaviour and hard work.  
 
In our classrooms we have been writing more 
stories and letters, learning about counting in 
2s and positional language and practising our 
tricky word reading. On Muddy Tuesday we 
had some summer exploration followed by 
our science learning all about the summer 
season. PSHE we learnt about the different 
areas of our bodies and in Art we have carried 
on making our bird sculptures.  
 
This week the children have been showcasing 
their scooter and balance bike riding in the 
playground. We have been sharing and wait-
ing our turn and then showing our skills. 
 
 

 Hadid— Ms Pena Harran and Mrs Bruce  

It has been another busy week in Hadid es-
pecially as there have been two mornings in 
our new class.  
In art we have been looking closely at feath-
ers and have produced some beautiful draw-
ings. You can see how much the children 
were concentrating on their work. 
 

In RE we have been looking at how we can 

care for the world and each other. We lis-

tened to the story of the Good Samaritan 

and how some people didn’t help him. We 

thought about who builds us up and how we 

can build other people up. Today we have 

been looking at how other religions help 

people.  

 

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/
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Farah— Ms Graystone 

We continue exploring how to write a re-
count, thinking about our experience at Pizza 
Express. The children have practised using a 
range of subordinate conjunctions to make 
their writing more interesting, by adding extra 
detail to their sentences. They even have a 
song to sing to help them remember what 
those subordinating conjunctions are! 
 
In Science, we read the book The Couch Pota-
to and designed a fitness routine to warm up 
his muscles and help him be more active. 
 
The pictures are of us training to be superb 
athletes ready for Sports Day (14th July)! 
 
Finally, Farah class had two successful transi-
tion sessions with their new class teachers. Mr 
Levick and Mrs Bellinger said they did them-
selves proud and really shone. Well done to 
them all! 
 

 

Kahlo—Mr Levick 
 
Another great week in Kahlo! This week we 
have enjoyed: 

 Our transition days! The Year 6s spent 
some time in their secondary schools, 
whilst the Year 5s were great ambassa-
dors for Kahlo Class as we welcomed the 
Year 4s up. 
 

 Roman Numerals! We have worked 
hard this week to understand our Roman 
Numerals and the children completed 
lots of challenges to go with this. Mr 
Levick had nearly XCV challenges to 
mark! 
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